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July 3, 2012 

Rescinding Critical Storage Injection Notice - #5288 

Southern Star Central Gas Pipeline, Inc. “Southern Star” will be rescinding the Critical Storage Injection 

Notice effective gas day Friday, July 6, 2012.  As mentioned in Notice #5288, (issued on June 27, 2012) 

whereas gas deliveries into the Webb Storage Field in Blackwell, OK were unavailable due to crankshaft 

problems at the Webb Compressor Station, those repairs have been completed and injections are now 

possible.  Southern Star appreciates its shippers’ compliance with the guidelines during the critical 

notice period.  However with storage inventories at high levels, Southern Star asks that storage 

customers continue to ensure their accounts do not exceed 100% of their Maximum Storage Quantity 

(MSQ).  In addition, incremental park services will not be allowed and all overrun and paybacks will 

require prior authorization.  

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact one of the Customer Service & Business 

Development representatives listed below. 

 

Debbie Hendrix  Office: (270) 852-4571  Mobile: (270) 993-4133 

Scott Warren  Office: (270) 852-4559  Mobile: (270) 925-5519 

Robin Joska  Office: (270) 852-4565  Mobile: (270) 231-6297 

David Tipmore  Office: (270) 852-4563  Mobile: (270) 302-0547 


